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Audley Sheppard’s Introduction
It gives me great pleasure to welcome you today to this discussion held by the Investment Treaty Forum in conjunction with Chatham House and the International Institute for Sustainable Development.  As you will be aware, the British Institute of International and Comparative Law has set this Forum up to carry out applied research, analysis and policy discussion, and to facilitate debate amongst lawyers, policy advisers, academics, senior business managers, government officials and other specialist practitioners.  
Work such as that carried out by the IISD – which aims towards a new approach to the drafting of international investment agreements – is therefore of interest to the Forum and its members.  We are pleased to give Howard Mann and his colleagues the opportunity to present their proposals to this London audience.           
I should also like to mention that the Institute has now recruited a senior research fellow for the Forum, Dr Federico Ortino, whom I am pleased to introduce to you today.  Dr Ortino is a graduate of the European University Institute in Florence, Georgetown University and the University of Florence; he has worked for UNCTAD, the Legal Affairs Division of the World Trade Organisation, and Wilmer Cutler and Pickering.  I shall now pass over to Federico.    
